
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The 8th Working Group session - hosted at the ANT- Hiroshima offices – was held on 11 April, 

2013. New members were introduced and briefed on the overall GLH objectives and modus 

operandi.  They also reviewed specific developments in partner countries, most recently with 

the ICRC in Geneva as well as in France, where the safe arrival and planting of seeds was made 

possible in the past weeks. The cooperation between GLH and the Hiroshima Botanical Garden 

has further expanded and been formalized, thanks to the efforts of Mr. Sera. Thanks also to 

another WG member Mr. Nishikiori, a Rotarian, a major undertaking to present the work of GLH 

at the upcoming Rotary Global Peace Forum in Hiroshima in May, and to send GLH seeds and 

saplings to Rotary members nationwide and abroad has been initiated. 

 

 

 

 

 

     

   


